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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

• 

June 21, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: 

FROM: 

SUBJECT: 

DOUGLAS P. BENNETT 

JAMES E. CONNO~~ 

Miss Jean McKee 

The attached letter was returned in the President's outbox with 
the request that it be referred to you for appropriate handling. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 

Attachment: 
Vice President Rockefeller 1 s letter · 

of June 19, 1975 

~· 

Digitized from Box C23 of The Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library
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THE VICE PRESIDENT 

WASHINGTON 
l:J. ~ 

June 19, 1975 

Dear Mr. President: 

Miss Jean McKee of New York, whose name 
is before you for consideration as a member of the 
Equal Employment Opportunity Commission, is a person 
of outstanding ability, energy and dedication. 

I have known Jean for most of the years I 
have held public office, and I commend her to your 
favorable consideration without hesitation. As a 
worker in State and Federal government, in political 
campaigns, in the day-to-day affairs of the Republican 
Party in New York State, and in every task she has 
undertaken, Jean has proven to be a most competent 
administrator, a creative thinker, and a loyal 
supporter of the cause of good government. I am 
confident she would do credit to all concerned as 
a member of EEOC. 

With best wishes, 

The President 
The White House 

Sincerely, 




